

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Mrs. Elena Malinconico

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

Principal

August 31, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

It is finally here; that new school year which holds so much promise and hope. This summer has been a beautiful one, which I hope held rest, joy, learning, love and family! As we turn our attention to this new year, I would like to welcome each of you back and also welcome those that are beginning their journey at St. Stan's School for the first time this year. Once again we are back together as one family!

The following are some quick bits of information you will find helpful for starting off the school year.

- 1. Friday, September 2, 2016, all summer work is due to the appropriate teacher, this is graded work that will be reflected in the first marking period's grades. There are no exceptions to the due date.
- 2. <u>All school closings, delayed openings and other important information will be relayed ONLY</u> through our Honeywell Alert system. Please be sure to register your family no later than September 9th. Directions on how to do this are attached.
- 3. Monday, September 5th there is no school to celebrate Labor Day.
- 4. Our Back to School Night will be September 13th. It will begin promptly at 7pm in the cafeteria. Our book fair will begin September 12th and run through September 16th.
- 5. There will be two security/fire drills each month. These drills are required by law and prepare faculty and students in case of an unlikely emergency. You will receive a quick note home after each of these drills so you are aware they took place.
- 6. We will be hosting a high school fair on September 16^{th,} during school hours, for our 7th and 8th grade students.
- 7. September 23rd will be a 12 noon dismissal to accommodate Sayreville schools half day schedule. This will avoid busing issues that day.
- 8. I will be forwarding more information next week about our school Walk a Thon which will be held on 9/30/16 and picture day which will be 0on 9/22/16.
- 9. Thank you for entrusting St. Stan's with your most precious possession and allowing us the privilege of being part of their education. As always, you are each in my prayers .

In His Peace,

Mrs. Elena Malinconico, Principal